
 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 
Notice is hereby given that a public test of the automatic tabulating equipment, to be used at the 
April 2, 2024, Presidential Preference Primary & Spring Election in the Village of Waldo, will be 
conducted at the Waldo Village Hall, 810 W. Second St., Waldo, at 10:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
March 28, 2024.  
This test is open to the general public. 
 
Lisa Gillette 
Clerk-Treasurer  
Village of Waldo 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


